
 

 

Notification of Resumption of Operation 
LPTV Station WPDS-LD, Largo, FL (Facility ID 52648) 

 
LPTV station WPDS-LD, Largo, Florida resumed operations on March 20, 2023 in 

accordance with the FCC’s March 13, 2023 grant of program test authority in FCC File No. 
0000212365 for the modification construction permit in FCC File No. 0000198679. 


